
From: gmitchell4229
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: Thank you very much for helping TRS 1 members receive a 3% increase this year. It will really help as we

continue to fight inflation! I sincerely hope you will help make this an annual COLA.
Date: Sunday, April 7, 2024 10:43:45 AM

CAUTION:External email.

Sent from my Galaxy

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
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